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Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 
 
Unfortunately, this week it has been brought to our attention that there have been some 
issues involving several children within the class and messages sent via the social media 
app Snapchat. (Which parents should be aware has a age rating of 13+).  
 
Staff have spoken to individual children involved about appropriate online behaviours 
and the impact / consequences of making comments about others via such platforms, as 
well as talking to the class collectively. They have also spoken about appropriate ways to 
react to an issue such as this arising. 
 
We would advise all parents to check their child’s phones regularly to ensure that what 
they are accessing and sending / receiving is appropriate. It is also advised that children 
do not have their phones in their bedrooms, especially overnight. 
 
Please see below some useful information about Snapchat and via the link, an Online 
Safety/Mobile Phone guide – Tips for parents of 11-13 year olds.   
 
Whilst school cannot be held directly responsible for children’s behaviour beyond the 
school gates, where behaviour out of school has a negative impact on the safety and 
wellbeing of themselves and/or others or, is damaging to the reputation of the school, 
(particularly in the case of online bullying), school will sanction children as appropriate, 
in line with our school’s Behaviour Policy.    
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
 
Mrs J. Ferretti 
Headteacher  
 

mailto:stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
https://www.internetmatters.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Internet-Matters-Age-Guide-11-13-Jan23.pdf


 

    

 

     
 


